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The Taste of Melrose Park
is looking for area

businesses/organizations, etc.,
to purchase a spot on
Information Row at the

2025 Taste of Melrose Park,
Friday, Aug. 29-Sunday, Aug. 31.

This is a great opportunity
to showcase your

products and services
to the more than half a million
people expected to patronize

this year's big event.

Attention All
Area Businesses,
Community and
Public Service
Organizations ...
Etc., Etc., Etc.!

For more information, please send an email to peg@melrosepark.org or call (708) 343-4000, Ext. 4448.

Celebrating Our 43rd Year


